
 

2nd October 2019 

 

Breast Cancer awareness  

 

Dear Parent/Carers 

 

October is National Breast Cancer month and we celebrate the cause with support and 
great respect for those fighting the great fight and the hope for a cure. To honor those 
brave individuals and to spread awareness, we are asking our staff and students to 
wear PINK on Friday, October 18th 2019. Donations are welcome!  

This will be a non-uniform day. Please do not go to the expense of buying new outfits, 
an accessory or clothing with a splash of pink will do.  

 

 

 

 

 


